NAVAL AVIATION CADET SELECTION BOARD

1210 BRYANT BUILDING 11TH & GRAND AVENUE KANSAS CITY, MISSOURI

March 28, 1942

Dr. F. C. Allen,
The University of Kansas,
Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Sir:

On Tuesday, March 31, at 7:30 P.M., the Naval Aviation Cadet Selection Board of Kansas City, Missouri will show two pictures on Naval Aviation in the auditorium of the Engineering Building, to the C.P.T. students and others interested in the formation of the new Flying Jayhawk Squadron.

We will be pleased to have you join us at this meeting, and in the discussion on Naval Aviation.

Very truly yours,

Virgil F. Halliburton, Lieut. A-V(S), USNR.

VFH:HL